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Education Resources

Executive Director Tony McDaid

St Cadoc’s Primary School

Acting Head Teacher: Kathleen Faloon

Arrangements for August:

All pupils return to school on Wednesday 16th August.

There are two gates (front and back) to St Cadoc’s however I would ask that Primary 1 children are dropped off/picked up from the main school gate at the front of the school to make this as straight forward for the children as possible.

Wednesday 16th and Thursday 17th:

All pupils start school at 9am however for the first few days, Primary 1 pupils and their parents should wait at the school gates until they are guided to the 
Primary 1 classroom door by a member of staff at 9.10am.

One parent/carer will be able to escort their child into the classroom and have a brief moment to say goodbye/take a photo.

I would respectfully ask that goodbyes are brief and that all adults have left the classroom by no later than 9.20am.

Primary 1 parents/carers should arrive to collect their child at 2.50pm. Pick up for these two days will be from the classroom door however parents should wait at the school gate and will be directed to the classroom door by a member of staff.
Friday 18th onwards:

Primary 1 pupils will start school at 9am. They should be dropped off at the school gate. Staff members will support this.

Primary 1 children will be released from the school gate at 2.55pm. Parents/carers should wait at the school gate until the child is released by a school adult.
Thank you for your support in making the Primary 1 transition to school as smooth as possible.

Kathleen Faloon

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


Glenside Drive, G73 3LW.  Telephone: 0141 646 3650
 Email: gw18trinityoffice@glow.sch.uk
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